

Park Brow Primary School



Happy - Respect - Pride - Caring - Potential

Curriculum Newsletter— 13.11.23

Dear parents/carers,

We hope the half term break was a restful one for all.

This half term is a busy one with lots of Christmas fun to enjoy. We will continue to remind you of the key dates as we approach December.

Tomorrow, Tuesday 14th November, is our first parent/carer review of the academic year. We are looking forward to checking in with families and discussing the pupils' hard work. If you have questions regarding your appointment time, please contact the school office.

Thanks for you continued support.

Kind regards,

Miss Connell

Western Approaches HQ

Year 6 recently visited Western Approaches Head Quarters to learn all about the site and the city of Liverpool played during the Second World War. The pupils were able to dress in wartime costumes, have a go at codebreaking secret German messages and travel deep underground to see the top-secret bunker mission control room for themselves. They thoroughly enjoyed the trip and were praised for their fantastic knowledge of WW2 by the staff working there - Well Done Year 6!







Happy Book:)

The Happy Book is back and we are thrilled to have so many pupils in it already. The Happy Book is used to celebrate the pupils who put a smile on our face with their attitude, behaviour and work. We are so proud of all of our pupils and look forward to seeing more

in the Happy Book.





Dates for your diary

Tuesday 14 th November	Parent Review Meetings
	1:45-6:30pm
Friday 17 th November	Children in Need.
	Pupils can come to school in their own clothes with a £1 donation
Friday 1st December	Chocolate donation – Christmas Fair

Rocksteady Bands

We have welcomed Rocksteady back to school this term to deliver additional music sessions to a selection of KS2 pupils. The pupils are thoroughly enjoying their time in the band, playing instruments and sinning along to their songs. We look forward to watching some of the performances at the end of term.



Windy Weather

The pupils have thoroughly enjoyed playing out on the yard, no matter what the weather has been like—especially the windy days. We are looking forward to getting our Play Leaders set up to promote even more fun and games at lunch









Odd Socks Day

We loved seeing the children's odd socks!
Thanks to everyone who took part! Odd
Socks Day marks the start of Anti-bullying
Week and is opportunity to encourage
people to express themselves and celebrate
their individuality and what makes us all
unique!







